P.O. Box 1285
Lewiston, Maine 04243-1285
Ph. (207) 782-0104 Fax (207) 783-4865

Fire Protection Professionals Since 1973

April 24, 2015

Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

Attn: Captain Chris Pirone
Re: AllSpeed Cycle

127 Marginal Way
Poriland, ME

Dear Captain Pirone,
This letter is to certify that the sprinkler system in the renovated areas of the aforementioned

location is active and is designed and installed in accordance with NFPA #13 and all other
state and local codes.

If there are any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to call.

Very truly yours,
Sprinkler Systems, Inc.

Scott E. Garland, SET, RMS
Project Manager



Securi Ey Sysie NS

10 Princes Point Road * Yarmouth, Maine 04096
(207) 846-3350 ¢ Fax {207} 846-6080 ¢ (800) 210-0257

April 23, 2015

Fire Prevention Bureau
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
Fax#: (207) 874-8410

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that on April 17, 2015 we completed the installation,
programming and testing of the new fire alarm devices added in the new Allspeed
Cyclery space located in the building at 127 Marginal Way in Portland, ME. These new
fire alarm devices were tied into the existing building fire alarm control panel and were
installed, programmed and test to NFPA 72 standards with signals sent to and received at
our central monitoring station. These new devices were found to be fully functional at
that time.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel free to
contact me at (207) 846-3350.

incerely,

el ) Az

Ronald S. Sneider, Manager

ce:  Acct. File
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Visit our web site at: www.cunninghamsecurity.com



